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Dear Parents and Carers,                                               Monday 3rd July 2023 

 

We are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather tomorrow for the Infant Sports 

morning as we don’t want to postpone it again, so we are hoping that the bad 

weather will blow over. Be assured we will text and email you by 8:30 a.m if 

we have to cancel it.  

 

This week our collective worship from the Bible is Romans 6:12-23. Paul uses 

imagery that the followers of Jesus choose to become willing servants of Jesus, 

motivated by a desire to serve God, The UNICEF Rights Article 24, the right to the 

best health care, clean water, nutritious food, and our school value this week focuses 

on Koinonia 

 

Thank you for your understanding with the industrial action as the situation may be 

frustrating for some families, and ask that all members of our school community 

continue to treat each other with respect. We are open to nursery both days with 

year one on Wednesday and year five on Friday. I refer to Mrs Gallagher’s letter sent 

on 26th June 2023.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Fran Sorapure  

Head of School 

 

 

Monday 3  

Tuesday 4  ➢ Violin and Cello Concert Yr 4 2:30  

3:15 KS2 hall parents welcome 

Wednesday 5 ➢ Industrial Action school open to 

Nursery & Year 1 only 

➢ Secondary Transfer Meeting KS2 hall 

6 -7 pm  parents yrs 4 & 5 

Thursday 6 ➢  

Friday 7 ➢ Industrial Action school open to 

Nursery & Year 5 only 

 

Saturday 8th  ➢ Summer Fair 
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